
 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                  12th March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Admission arrangements at St Nicholas Catholic Primary School for 2022/2023 
 
 
You are aware of the proposed changes to the admission arrangements (removal of 
the Certificate of Catholic Practice) at St Nicholas Catholic Primary School. 
 
The Diocese made a recommendation of a change to one minor wording suggestion: 
Criteria 6 just read “Non-Catholic children who are looked after or previously looked 
after (see Note 3 below)”.  The full description is in Note 3 so the criteria point does 
not require this additional wording. 
 
The Directors considered all correspondence and were fully satisfied that the correct 
consultation procedure to amend the admission arrangements for 2022/2023 had 
been adhered to.   
 
On the 10th February 2021 the Directors voted to amend the wording in Criteria 6 
and also to remove the requirement of the Certificate of Catholic Practice from 
admission arrangements at St Nicholas Catholic Primary School. 
 
The finalised admission policies can be located on the school website. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Maria Stirrop 
Chair of Board of Directors 

 
 


